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Event Update 
COVID 19 Impact  

 
The Northern Wisconsin State Fairgrounds is closely monitoring the COVID 19 situation and we continue to 
prepare and plan for the 123rd edition of the Northern Wisconsin State Fair (NWSF).  We take the safety of our 
guests, volunteers, exhibitors, and staff very seriously and will work with public health officials on best practices 
and guidelines to keep safety as our primary concern.  We believe in hope, as a guiding light, that through the 
next few weeks solutions will be available so we can reunite with each other.   At this time, we cannot foresee 
what the COVID 19 situation will be in July and we are delaying any major decisions until we get closer to our 
event on July 8th – 12th. For now, please continue social distancing and personal hygiene by washing your hands to 
protect others. 
 
As of today, April 23rd our Fairgrounds Office will remain closed to walk in service and we ask that you please call 
the office at 715.723.2861 if you have general questions, need Premium Books or Vendor information for the 
2020 NWSF.  As we prepare, we are still looking for volunteers and paid staff. Please see our website under the 
Fair tab.  
 

Other Fairgrounds Event Announcements: 
 
Note: Chippewa County Tree Conservation pick-up will be held on May 7 – 8 at the Fairgrounds.  Customers will 
not leave their vehicles for this event. 
 
The following events have been rescheduled:  

• June Dairy Days has been rescheduled for August 19 

• Chippewa County Clean Sweep has been rescheduled to June 24th from 2pm – 8pm (Appliance, 
Electronics, and scrap metal recycling) 

• Spring Fest 2020 has been rescheduled to June 26 & 27  
o Boogie & Yo-Yo’z will perform on Friday June 26  
o Chris Kroeze will perform on Saturday June 27  

 
The Following events remain scheduled: 

• District 1 Holstein Show – June 13 – 15 

• Spring Fest - June 26 – 27 

• NWSF – July 8 – 12 

• One Fest – July 24 - 26 
 
Please check our website and our Facebook page for continuing updates. 
 
The Northern Wisconsin State Fair is “A Family Affair” bringing families together from across the region. With all 
the uncertainty of this unprecedented time, reuniting at the 2020 NWSF is more important than ever. Together 
we can fight this virus. 
 
Rusty Volk CFE 
Northern Wisconsin State Fair Association, Inc 
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